
From: McKeown, Joe (Scott) <Joe_McKeown@scott.senate.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Don, John (Scott)John_Don@scott.senate.gov

Hunter, Kate (Scott)Kate_Hunter@scott.senate.gov
Date: 1/8/2018 1:18:44 PM

Subject: RE: Senior Community Service Employment Program

Hello Danny. I hope you are well. I've copied two of the best legislative staffers on the hill, John Don and Kate 
Hunter. Look to hear from one of them very soon. Thank you once more.
Sincerely,
Joe McKeown

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

-------- Original message --------
From: Danny Varat
Date: 1/8/18 9:06 AM (GMT-05:00)
To: "McKeown, Joe (Scott)"
Subject: Senior Community Service Employment Program

Joe, I hope that all is well. I know that place is no fun in this kind of weather. I know that budget negotiations 
are ongoing, and we're wondering about the Senior Community Service Employment Program​. We have plans 
to update the implementation of this program, and we think it can be even more successful here in SC. We 
hope that it will make it, and we're happy to weigh in if we can be helpful. Thanks

DV
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